
 
 

The 2024 Hightstown Memorial Day Parade 
will be held on Monday, May 27th at 

9am.   This year, we are seeking nominations 
for the 2024 Grand Marshall. 

 

All nominations are due March 15th.  The 
Memorial Day Committee will select and notify 

this year's Grand Marshall on April 1st. 
 

All Nominees must meet the following 
requirements: 

• Current resident of Hightstown 
• Served in any military branch during any war 

To nominate, please fill out the form: 
https://forms.gle/LqekXiiMvrkd1ghj6 

 

https://forms.gle/LqekXiiMvrkd1ghj6

